31 October 1994,

Rev Ian Major,

Dear Ian,

Further to our telephone conversation, please find enclosed
details of how to make a submission to the Forum. This is a
draft of the advertisement which will be placed in the next
day or two, inviting submissions. Please do not hesitate to
be in touch if I can be of help. Do let me know when you send
it in, so that I can watch out for it.

Yours sincerely,

Dr John T Alderdice
PARTY LEADER

Enc.





